
HEERF II Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Q.  What is HEERF II grant? 

The Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF II) through the Coronavirus 

Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations (CRRSA) Act, 2021, Public Law 

116-260, signed into law by President Donald J. Trump on Dec. 27, 2020.  It provides 

$23 billion in support to institutions of higher education to serve students and ensure 

learning continues during the COVID 19 pandemic.  Coastal Bend College received a 

total of $1,066,771 in HEERF II grant allocation. HEERF II grants can be used for any 

component of the student’s cost of attendance or for emergency costs that arise due to 

coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, healthcare or childcare. The HEERF II grant 

does not have to be paid back. 

 

Q.  Who is eligible to receive a HEERF II Grant? 

A.  HEERF II grants are available to Coastal Bend College students who are enrolled in 

at least one credit hour. 

 

Q.  Do I have to be enrolled in Spring 2021, Summer 2021 to receive HEERF II grant? 

A. Yes 

 

Q.  How will I know if I was awarded HEERF II grant? 

A.  Your checklist on Cougar Den will be updated with HEERF II award. 

 

 

Q.  When will HEERF II money be refunded? 

A.  We will be processing refunds every Thursday after census date. 

 

Q.  If I am eligible for HEERF II grant, how will I get my refund? 

A.  HEERF II grants will be disbursed electronically via your Bank Mobile refund 

preference. 

 



Any additional questions? 

Coastal Bend College Financial Aid office is available to assist you with any questions 

about HEERF II grant. You may reach them at finaid@coastalbend.edu or 361-354-

2238. 
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